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It is inconvenient to a few, but the gain in time is marked. Import-
ant matters can now be properly discussed. At the April Board
Meeting, the President suggested as the special subjects for Inter
cession, the seven gifts of the Holy Ghosi, taking Love for May.
Much regret was felt at the resignation of the LEAFLET editor, who
has left the city for a change, and will perhaps remain six months.
Miss Baker, 5 Arthur Street, will act until the Annual Meeting.
Letters were gladly wYelcomed from our new Lady Missionary on the
Peigan Reserve, Miss Garlick, and from our little Missionary daugh-
ter, Muriel Bell. We regret that arrangements for the education of a
second child have not yet been completed. Miss Brown also wrote,
expressing her great pleasure at the compliment which Ottawa Dio-
cese proposes to pay her, in purchasing horses, harness and waggou,
and perhaps cows also, for thePeigan Mission, as a memorial of her
work there. She speaks of this as the wish of ber heart. The Treasurer
reported that several Branches had already promised to do their best
for this object, two only finding it an inconvenient time to collect or
subscribe, but perhaps these will reconsider the matter and make it
unanimous,. as the Board does not often issue such a special appeal.
The 5 on the cards might be changed to i if that would be any encour-
agement to any one. The March Branch report in the April LEAF-

LET was slightly incorrect, for they are holding their talent money for
some special cal], and do not intend to spend it upon their bale.
Branches will please send an offering with their delegates when they
come to the Board Meeting, or to the Treasurer if they are not sending
delegates this year, and this Diocesan Thankoffering vill be voted
upon at the Annual Meeting. Many letters are crowded out by the
long Treasurer's statement this month. Your organizing Secretary
celebrated St. Patrick's day in the pleasantest manner, by organizing
a new Branch at Navan. The Rector's wife. Mrs. Orr, was unani-
mously elected President, Mrs. Robert Elliott Vice-President, Miss
A. Rathwell Sec., Miss Shaw Treas., and Mrs. Sydney Smith, Dorcas
Secretary. On April 25th your Secretary is invited to meet the ladies
of Billing's Bridge, with a view to re-organizing their Branch She
was delighted to hear of Carlton Place's very successful Annual, six
new members, aud 12 new subscribers to the LEAFLET. Grand!


